
GREEN SCHOOLS NEWS 

We are delighted to announce the roll out of 

our new bin system this week. Huge thanks to 

all our student volunteers who have taken over 

the management of class bins. 

A big thank you, also, to our litter picker  

volunteers who have begun using our new litter 

pickers for collection of school litter. 

PLEASE NOTE: The brown compost bin for the 

canteen will be in use in the coming weeks. 

 Empty Plastic 

 Paper 

 Cardboard 

 Empty cans  

 Empty tinfoil 

 Empty popcorn bags 

 Empty plastic bottles 

ALL Non-recycling  

EXCEPT FOOD 

 GENERAL WASTE 

A big thank you to Jim, Mags, Donna, 

Fionnuala and Joe of our cleaning & 

maintenance for their tremendous 

work & cooperation in progressing 

our Green Schools mission. 


